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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Carbone and City Council 

 

FROM:   Jamie Sykora, Facilities Manager 

 

CC: Ray Drew, Public Works Director 

 Carol Anderson, City Clerk 

 Pennie Zucco, Purchasing Agent 

   

DATE:     7/11/2022 

  

RE:     Small Salt Shed Cover Replacement   

 

Vote by City Council to accept the recommendation of the Facilities Manager and Purchasing Agent to 

award the contract for the replacement of the small salt shed cover at the Public Works Department 

#SSR-031-070622 to Iron Horse Structures of North Eastham, MA for $43,470.00 and authorize the 

Mayor to act on behalf of the city regarding the award and execution of the contract agreement. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 
























